
From: FS-Coconino Webmail
To: Dechter, Mike - FS, AZ
Subject: FW: [External Email]Above Ground Lines in the VOC
Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 10:22:52 AM

Brenda Emry
Customer Service Representative
Forest Service
Coconino National Forest
p: 928-527-3602
brenda.emry@usda.gov
1824 S.Thompson St.
Flagstaff, AZ 86001

-----Original Message-----
From: Fiammetta ZANELLI 
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2025 6:21 PM
To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof_Webmail@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Above Ground Lines in the VOC

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before
clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

To whom it may concern
Please do not approve any lines above ground in the vicinity of the Village of Oak Creek, Arizona.

We are extremely concerned about the dangers of fires and absolutely do not wish to live with that fear in our lives.
We have children and grandchildren and wish them to be safe.

Thank you for please removing that option from your plans Sincerely Fiammetta Zanelli

Sent from my iPhone




